
Project Update: March 2017 
 
Primary project activities in the months of January- February were as follows:  
 
Programme review workshop was organised at village Thala on 26th January 2017 as an entry 
point activities. About 100 community members participated in the workshop. In the 
programme, our volunteers share their experiences and I briefed our new programme on 
golden masheer fish’s conservation. At the end of the programme, the question-answer 
session was carried out to clear local people’s query on the on-going programme. 
Participatory review of previous programme and brainstorming on current programme were 
important activities of the workshop.         
 
The second important activity was a 7-day message dissemination walk. In the walk, we 
visited 15 proposed villages and distributed a paper in the vernacular language. The paper 
was about golden masheer’s current situation and conservation need. We also did street plays 
to sensitise local people on the conservation issue. In the walk, we got a good community 
support and participation. In addition, we mobilized local youths to do volunteers in the 
programme.     
 

 
Left to right: Village meeting during Information dissemination walk; Village meeting during 
program review workshop & Volunteers during information dissemination walk. 


